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Indoor Classroom 
Our class sure has been busy the last two months! In the area of 
practical life the children have arranged flowers, scooped and tonged 
yarn spaghetti, strung small beads, and hung items up with closepins. 
Our art items have been painting and using a cookie cutter with 
playdoh. Some of the children have been 
working hard to recognize numbers! We have 
been using sandpaper numbers for children 
to touch and identify. Because the children 
get to trace the numbers with their fingers, 
it’s a great pre-writing activity.  
We also had some special visitors last month. 

Each year the preschool classrooms get a handful of eggs 
to incubate and hatch. Our classroom got to greet two of 
the chicks from Miss Christie’s class- one yellow and one 
brown. The children were very excited to see and hear 
these chicks. 

Outdoor Classroom 
Warmer weather means we are spending more time outside. We have even had an 
outdoor snack!  So many of the children seem to enjoy playing together whether 
that’s going down the slide together, climbing on the turtle, or throwing balls into 
the basketball hoop. The kids had a phenomenal time during the Egg Hunt! Big 
thank you to our parent volunteers who helped set up and 
redistribute eggs. 

Circle Time 
It feels like our circle times have gotten shorter as the 
days have gotten nicer and the children’s bodies have 
been craving big motor movements. Our spring time 
songs with Miss Jennifer have been about windy and rainy 
weather, planting and growing flowers, and about 
bunnies. 
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